
 

THE SELHURST MEDICAL CENTRE 

 

Virtual Patient Participation Group  

We realise that people are generally very busy and may not have time to come to the surgery for 
meetings, therefore we would like to form a “virtual group” that can exchange views, participate in 
practice surveys and with whom we can consult from time to time by e-mail.  

As a member of the Virtual Patient Participation Group we will send you emails asking for your 
opinion on a range of topics. 
 
You decide how often and when you would like to answer.  

  

Benefits of becoming a member  

By doing this you will help the practice to provide an accessible and responsive service and you will 

be amongst the first to hear about news and updates. 

 

 

  



THE SELHURST MEDICAL CENTRE 

 

Virtual PPG Application Form 

If you are happy for us to contact you periodically by email, please leave your details below and hand 

this form back to a member of the reception team. 

 

Email address: …………………………………….     Postcode: ……………………….. 

This additional information will help to make sure we try to speak to a representative sample of 

patients that are registered at this practice. 

 Are you? Male  Female       

 

Age group Under 16  17-24  

 25-34  35-44  

 45-54  55-64  

 65-74  75-84  

 Over 84    

 

 To help us ensure our contact list is representative of our local community, please 
indicate which of the following ethnic background you would most closely identify 
with? 

 

White 
 

  

Mixed 
 

  

Asian    

Black  
 

  

Chinese  
 

  

Other ethnic Group 
 

  

 
Thank you, 
Please note that no medical information or questions will be responded to. 
The information you supply us will be used lawfully, in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998.  The Data 
Protection Act 1998 gives you the right to know what information is held about you, and sets out rules to make sure 
that this information is handled properly. 
 


